
The Building Leaders for Advancing Science and 
Technology (BLAST) program offers an exciting, on-campus 
summer experience designed to increase student interest 
and curiosity in science, technology, engineering and 
math (STEM).  

BLAST provides a residential opportunity to current 8th 
and 9th grade students with at least a C+ grade average 
and a desire to explore STEM opportunities. 
 
Faculty members lead hands-on activities and 
demonstrations that seek to motivate and inspire 
students for STEM studies and careers.

BLAST is FREE of charge for students who are selected to 
participate, but transportation to and from the universities 
is the responsibility of each family.  

The program is a partnership between the Virginia Space 
Grant Consortium, Old Dominion University, the University 
of Virginia, Virginia Tech and the Commonwealth of Virginia.

CONTACT INFORMATION:
Tysha L. Sanford, Ed. D.
Education Program Specialist, VSGC
tsanford@odu.edu
757-766-5210 (phone), 757-766-5205 (fax)

www.blast.spacegrant.org

Building Leaders for 
Advancing Science 
and Technology

Deadline: 
Mid November 2017


